
                                         

 

 

ICDT's participation as guest of honour in the online launch of the 
first report on Nigeria halal Market 

28 April 2023 

 

 
 

Ms. Latifa El Bouabdellaoui, Director General of ICDT, had the pleasure of 
participating today as guest of honour in the online launch of the first report 
on Nigeria halal Market prospects and opportunities, organized by Dar Al 
Halal Nigeria. 

  



                                         

According to the report produced by DinarStandard and presented by its 
CEO, Mr. Rafi-uddin Shikoh, the halal market of Nigeria offers an 
opportunity for the country to establish itself as a major player in the 
industry, both nationally and internationally. 

  

During her intervention, Ms. Latifa El Bouabdellaoui recalled the role of 
the halal industry as a catalyst and alternative source of economic growth 
and development of intra-OIC trade and investment. 

  

The Director General of Dar Al Halal Nigeria announced his willingness to 
organize with ICDT the next edition of the forum and halal exhibition of 
OIC countries in Nigeria in 2024. New Perspectives in sight! 

 
 



                                         

 


